Brooks, David K., EMNRD

From: bdbliss @ ncbetg.com

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 11:21 AM

To: jamesbruc @aol.com; Brooks, David K., EMNRD
Cc: bdbliss @ ncbetg.com

Subject: Re: Case No. 14271/Vanguard

Dear Examiner Brooks and Mr. Bruce:

I disagree with this letter. I called and left Mr. Pence a message stating that I'm ok with Vanguard producing
their well from now and until an order is issued by the Commission on Case 14,271. I do not remove my
objection to Case 14,271.

Regards,

Brad Bliss

————— Original Message -----

From: jamesbruc @aol.com

To: david.brooks @state.nm.us

Cc: bdbliss@ncbetg.com

Subject: Case No. 14271/Vanguard
Date: Mon, 18 May 2009 13:02:07 -0400

Please see attached letter.

Jim Bruce

We found the real 'Hotel California’ and the 'Seinfeld’ diner. What will you find? Explore WhereltsAt.com.

<< vanguard-letter-ocd-db-1.docx >>

Brad Bliss
(713) 984 - 8326
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